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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

The CFA has served Victoria with distinction for many years and should be encouraged to do so in the
future without interference from a union whose sole aim is to expand its powers and membership.

There 1s a case for recatorigising certain outer suburban areas so as to come under the MFB. To that end a
clear formula should be instigated so that future growth is automaticly catered for.
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